ISSUED: October 1, 2020
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
OF OREGON
LC 74
In the Matter of
IDAHO POWER COMPANY, MEMORANDUM

2019 Integrated Resource Plan.

On July 31, 2020, Idaho Power provided an update on its 2019 Integrated Resource Plan
(IRP). Idaho Power conducted an IRP internal review process and identified changes to
the model inputs. Idaho Power requested that the procedural schedule resume after
completing and filing its final report.

In expectation of the October 2, 2020 IRP Final Report, I am requesting that the
stakeholder participants, upon reviewing the filing, collectively decide and submit a date
for a prehearing conference. In the alternative, the parties may submit an agreed-upon,
proposed schedule without holding a prehearing conference for consideration.

Dated this 1¥ day of October, 2020 at Salem, Oregon.

L o e

Christopher J. Allwein
Administrative Law Judge



